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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Subject: Vacancy on Housing Authority 

Board of Commissioners 
 
 

Contact Person: Lara Weisiger 
Telephone:  (510) 747-4800 expirations  
Date:   January 25, 2021 
 
 
The City Council is soliciting applications from residents who would like to serve on the 
Housing Authority Board of Commissioners (HABOC).  Application forms may be 
completed and submitted on the City’s website 
(https://www.alamedaca.gov/GOVERNMENT/Boards-Commissions/Online-Application) or 
by contacting the City Clerk’s office (clerk@alamedaca.gov or 510-747-4800).  Interested 
persons are encouraged to submit applications to the City Clerk by Thursday, February 11, 
2021.  If there are any questions, please feel free to contact the City Clerk’s Office. 
 
The HABOC meets the third Wednesday of the month at 7:00 p.m. The Board is governing 
body of the Housing Authority.  The Board establishes policies and advises on programs 
for the development of assisted housing, and the maintenance, modernization and 
revitalization of existing facilities. 
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